
 16.03.18                             Diamond Class                          

Our learning :  

                                                  DIAMOND DETECTIVES!                             

 

This week Diamond Class were faced with having to help uncover some buried ancient Egyptian 

artefacts within our school grounds . Filled with enthusiasm, they looked for clues which led them to 

unearthing the missing items in one of the vegetable beds. The treasure was wrapped in an old cloth 

and buried in a tin which still had some fingerprint evidence on it . The children then went onto 

proving that the jewellery was infact Egyptian by researching  ancient Egyptian jewellery designs. 

     We hope to link this experience with writing newspaper articles which documents their real life 

experience this week . 

 

 

                             
 

Reminders: 

• Looking forward to seeing you at Parent’s Evening next week 

• Homework due on 21st March  

                                                                               

 

                                                                                            Mrs Moncrieff  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


